
September 2020 Newsletter 

Beechwood Shores H.O.A. meeting will be held on Mon. Oct. 12th 7:00pm 
www.beechwoodshores.org 

Annual Meeting: 

 The Beechwood Shores annual meeting will be held Sat. Nov. 14th at 1 pm. There will be 

three open positions. If you are interesting in serving please send an email to the 

secretary, Gloria (gloriachandler816@gmail.com) and a short biography introduction to 

the community to JKG (elizabeth@jkgaccounting.com). 

                                     ……………………………………… 

Neighborhood News: 

 

Where: At the Club House 

When: Sat. Oct. 31st 

Time: 5:30 pm 

 Cost $10.00 

 Zombie meat (corn beef) and biscuit bones will be provided. 

 Please bring an appetizer, side dish or a scary dessert to share. 

 Bring your own booze (BYOB) 

Covid safety… The screened in porch will be available. We are limiting the 

party to 50 people. Please wear your scary mask. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                       RSVP Cindy 434-390-0246 

 Prize for best costume 

 Guess the weight of the pumpkin $$$$$$ 

 Door Prizes 

 50/50 
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Pool Keys-At the monthly meetings pool keys are asked to be returned in order to 
be eligible for next years’ key. For your convenience the locked box outside the 
club house will be available for returned keys. 
 
Poker Night-Every Wednesday night 7:00-10:00pm at the Club House is “Poker 
Night”. All players are welcomed. 
 
Dinner Out-Every Thursday a Beechwood Shore Group gets together for a night 
out at a local restaurant. Come join the group and share a meal with your 
neighbors. Please contact Cindy if you would like to be put on the list for a 
Wednesday notification. 
 

Daylight Savings Time: November 1st 
 

Thoughts and prayers to all our Beechwood Shores neighbors. 
 

Stay Covid Safe 


